
God Our Shield – Protection from the
Coronavirus

We are fighting an unseen enemy that spreads from person to person. Our
health is not only dependent on how strong we are physically, but spiritually
as well. The Devil is throwing darts of the Coronavirus at us. We should ask
the Lord Jesus to shield us from it!

Twenty Scriptures we can claim for God to shield us from the virus:

Genesis 15:1 After these things the word of the LORD came unto Abram in a
vision, saying, Fear not, Abram: I am thy shield, and thy exceeding great
reward.

Deuteronomy 33:29 Happy art thou, O Israel: who is like unto thee, O people
saved by the LORD, the shield of thy help, and who is the sword of thy
excellency! and thine enemies shall be found liars unto thee; and thou shalt
tread upon their high places.

2 Samuel 22:3 The God of my rock; in him will I trust: he is my shield, and
the horn of my salvation, my high tower, and my refuge, my saviour; thou
savest me from violence.

2 Samuel 22:36 Thou hast also given me the shield of thy salvation: and thy
gentleness hath made me great.

Psalms 3:3 But thou, O LORD, art a shield for me; my glory, and the lifter up
of mine head.

Psalms 5:12 For thou, LORD, wilt bless the righteous; with favour wilt thou
compass him as with a shield.

Psalms 18:35 Thou hast also given me the shield of thy salvation: and thy
right hand hath holden me up, and thy gentleness hath made me great.
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Psalms 28:7 The LORD is my strength and my shield; my heart trusted in him,
and I am helped: therefore my heart greatly rejoiceth; and with my song will
I praise him.

Psalms 33:20 Our soul waiteth for the LORD: he is our help and our shield.

Psalms 59:11 Slay them not, lest my people forget: scatter them by thy power;
and bring them down, O Lord our shield.

Psalms 84:9 Behold, O God our shield, and look upon the face of thine
anointed.

Psalms 84:11 For the LORD God is a sun and shield: the LORD will give grace
and glory: no good thing will he withhold from them that walk uprightly.

Psalms 91:4 He shall cover thee with his feathers, and under his wings shalt
thou trust: his truth shall be thy shield and buckler.

Psalms 115:9 O Israel, trust thou in the LORD: he is their help and their
shield.

Psalms 115:10 O house of Aaron, trust in the LORD: he is their help and their
shield.

Psalms 115:11 Ye that fear the LORD, trust in the LORD: he is their help and
their shield.

Psalms 119:114 Thou art my hiding place and my shield: I hope in thy word.

Psalms 144:2 My goodness, and my fortress; my high tower, and my deliverer;
my shield, and he in whom I trust; who subdueth my people under me.

Proverbs 30:5 Every word of God is pure: he is a shield unto them that put
their trust in him.

Ephesians 6:16 Above all, taking the shield of faith, wherewith ye shall be
able to quench all the fiery darts of the wicked.


